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Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be Monday, May 9   at 6:30 pm at the Centerville-Abington Senior Center at 111 South 2nd 

Street.  Phyllis and Jerry Mattheis of Cambridge City will present the program on Indiana By Ways.  Remember, 
if you make reservations, you are responsible for the cost of dinner.

Club considers supporting Vial for Life program  
Sponsorship of the Vial of Life program was presented to the Centerville Lions 
Club Monday evening, April 25.  Lion Phil Benedict, a member of the Star 360 
Motorcycle Club made the presentation.  He said residents would place their 
medical  information  in  a  vial  that  would  be  stored  in  their  refrigerator.   In 
emergencies,  EMTs  would  know  where  to  look  for  the  information.   The 
information includes what medications, a medical history with allergies, etc.

Benedict proposed that the Lions Club pay for the Insignia that is placed on the 
plastic vial.  The club voted to appropriate $120 that would cover that cost... 
contingent on the motorcycle club's approval.

In other action, the club approved a $75 expenditure for the Centerville Summer Baseball program. And they 
heard about plans for new shirts for members.

Officers elected for next year  
Officers for 2011-2012 were elected by members of the Centerville Lions Club Monday evening, April 25.  Tim 
Hill will become president with Joe Elstro and Bob Hobson as first and second vice presidents.  Wendy Kornman 
and Courtney Amos will continue as secretary and assistant secretary.  Kevin Sparks will continue as treasurer  
and Tim McConaha will be assistant treasurer.

Other officers elected:  Lion Tamer Steve Sheckles and assistant Phil Benedict.  Tail Twister will be Paul Elstro 
assisted by Jack Farmer.  Board members:  Anne Elstro and Kevin Sparks for two year terms;  one year, John 
Prall and Mark Robbins.

The officers will be installed during the June 13 meeting.

Fish Fry location has changed
The Centerville Lion's Club Fish Fry location has been changed. The ticket are marked "Centerville City Building-
204 E Main St." This is the old location. We will not be able to use the City Building due to construction, inside  
the building.  The new location will be Centerville Christian Church Family Life Center, 106 East Main Street.

Signs will be placed at the City Building indicating the new location before and during the Fish Fry for those who 
have already purchased tickets.  Please continue to sell tickets and let everyone know the new location. The 
tickets will not be re-printed with the new location.  The Fish Fry is June 3 and 4.
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